
From: Nigel. Y. [mailto:nyouens@aapt.net.au]  
Sent: Sunday, 29 July 2007 9:27 PM 
To: 2007 Electoral Distribution 
Subject: Boundary changes 

Dear sir/ madam, i know my objection will have no effect, and the decision has already been 
made, but i object to the proposed boundary changes. I live in Hillman , which is a suburb of 
Rockingham. Under these new boundary changes, i will have to vote for an MP who's 
constituency is Kwinana, which is physically  
seperated from Hillman by a major road, a railway and at least 4kilometers of bush. We are 
part of Rockingham, our MP should represent Rockingham, not Kwinana!.  
  
                                                                                 Nigel Youens  
                                                                                  9, mannaw place  
                                                                                   Hillman 6168       
                                                                                      tel  9592 4481 
 


